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SAFETY ALERT 
 
No. 04-10                        PEDESTRIAN SAFETY IN PARKING STRUCTURES           NOVEMBER 2004 
 
 
There have been recent reports of employees exercising within the parking structures for the 
Beaudry Building.  Using parking structures for this purpose is unsafe.   
 

• Although parking structures are ventilated, excessive exposure to automobile exhaust 
can be hazardous.   

• Parking structures do not typically have delineated pedestrian pathways, which may 
increase the risk of being struck by an automobile.   

• Motor oil and other fluids within parking areas can make floors slippery.  
 

Please note that walking up or down parking structure ramps or exercising within parking 
areas is prohibited. 
 
Inquiries may be directed to the Office of Environmental Health and Safety at (213) 241-3199.  
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